
 

                       Forest School – Week 9 

 

This week our parents came to join us at Forest School. We had lots of fun showing our 

parents how to stay safe around the fire circle and how to toast marshmellows. They were delicious! 

  

 

 

We enjoyed showing our parents the mud kitchen and the farm. The parents enjoyed playing in the 

mud kitchen and meeting our animal friends. We also enjoyed having a turn on the zip wire.  

 

 

 

 

We had a fantastic time in the fairy village working with our families to create bracelets using fairy 

breath. We also had a brilliant time working in teams to build houses for the fairies. 

 

 


